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From: Robert Ford [mailto: bford6036~gmaiI~cQfl~]
Sent: Sunday, March 06, 2016 10:18 AM
To: PUC - Executive.Director; PUC:; PUC - OCA Litigation; attorneygenerak~doj.nh.gov
Subject: Comment on NH PUC DE 16-241

So you are being asked to support forcibly taking NH private property, conservation land, and
municipal land by eminent domain for a gas pipeline (contrary to current NH law) and then bill
those same private property owners, conservation groups, and municipalities for the pipeline cost
in their electricity bill?

I cant think of a better definition of “outrageous.”

Deny this proposal as a violation of the public trust and charitable trust doctrines among other
principles too numerous to mention.

Robert T. Ford, Esq.
Upper Gap Mountain Road
Fitzwilliam, NH


